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	Column 1:     WELCOME BACK!

To say we are excited around Baptist Grove is an understatement! It was pretty quiet around here last summer.  We are so glad that we have turned a corner and are able to gather together.  We know that while things may still a look and feel a little different, the same Baptist Grove love is still there! Thank you for allowing us to minister to your child(ren) this week.

A little about our curriculum:  This week, VBS Participants will study tangible pieces of the past to learn the truth about who Jesus is and why he came.  Our theme verse for the week is 
Jeremiah 29:13 - 
You will seek me and find me when you search for me with all your heart. 

Truth 1: Jesus came just as God Promised.
Truth 2: Jesus demonstrated God's power.
Truth 3: Jesus was betrayed and rejected.
Truth 4: Jesus died and rose again.
Truth 5: The Bible is TRUE! 
	Column 2: Our mission we are giving to this is week is the Cameron Boys Home located in Cameron, NC.

From their website:
"Cameron Boys Camp is a residential wilderness camp designed to provide boys and their families an opportunity to work out problems through a highly-structured outdoor program and accredited, non-public school.
Cameron Boys Camp is a ministry of Baptist Children's Homes of North Carolina."

Baptist Grove has supported this ministry for many years and we hope that you will prayerfully consider giving to their mission.  
* There will be a boys vs. girls "friendly competition" and I know that all you girls will come through for me :) *


IMPORTANT - 
There was a small typo on the registration form that we didn't catch.  We WILL have VBS through Friday, the 25th! 
	Column 3: We want this week to be filled with Jesus & fun for your child/(ren).  We do also want you to know that there are several things we are doing to keep your participants safe and healthy.  

*We will be utilizing the whole sanctuary to allow groups to spread out.

* We will be sanitizing daily & as needed after rotations.

* Your child will have access to hand washing & sanitizer as needed. 

* We will be incorporating a new way of drop off and pick up - It is very important that you read the attached for these directions.  We want to limit the amount of people coming in and out of the building.

*Lastly, we recommend mask but they are not required. Please do what is best for you and your family. 


